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Public Notice 
 
 

Auchterarder Town Bus Service: 
 Temporary Route Change – Update 2 

 
The Auchterarder Town Bus Service, operated by Docherty’s 
Midland Coaches, will now not serve the Robertson Homes 
site (Parkside and Sycamore Avenue) until at least Monday, 
02 September 2019. 
 
This on-going temporary route change to Service 49 has been 
continued due to operational reasons. 
 
Auchterarder Community Bus Group apologises for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 
All other parts of the Service 49 timetable will continue 
according to the published timetable. 

 
 
 
 

Notice Published on 25 August 2019 
 

For further information: 
E-mail acbug2018@gmail.com 

Twitter @acbug2018 
 


